
From: Hadi  
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 1:58 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to the Draft Regional Official plan 
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
Re: Regional Official Plan reflecting Oct,21 2021 Management direction  
 
As a member of the Mackenzie Ridge Rate payers association I am expressing my concern about this 
plan and I am not in favour of this plan.  
 
I will raise my concern to the association as well.  
 
Regards.    
 
Hadi Afrasiabi  
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